From: KC Cox

To: *CI-StPaul Contact-Council
Subject: Ord 20-32
Date: Monday, November 2, 2020 4:30:16 PM

St Paul City Council

It seems the trash contract just keeps causing more and more issues, but especially, it is more money to
each of the residents. The every other week cost is just $10 per year less than every week. Half the
service, but a small percent less. | guess the negotiation didn't go to well for the citizens on this issue and
that creating more trash is less expensive. This whole thing continues to baffle me. | can't wait until the
public hearings come up for the new long term contract. All | can say is that this issue brings nothing but
tears to my eyes.

KC Cox
Ward 1
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